
Antonia Hover 

From: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:04 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/4/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01611-2022 

To: Consumer Correspondence <ConsumerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Diane Hood 

<DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20220036 

Please, add to the docket. 

From: Ricky Rose <rickyrose249@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 11:11 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Area code 324 to Jacksonville to relieve 904. 

I have done a research study on available area code versus the 904, and 324 would be an easy code on the 
fingertips and to consider. And 324 IS AVAILABLE. 

Good luck on 
R. C. Rose 

1 




